August 24, 2018

Reminders from the Office

Late for school:
Children who arrive at their
classroom after the 8:10 a.m. start
bell are tardy. They must report to
the office for a tardy pass before
going to class.

Messages to Students:
Valuable instructional minutes are
lost for ALL children for every
interruption in the class. Please call
before lunch if you must leave a
message for your child. ALL
messages about homework,
forgotten lunches, etc. will be
e-mailed to the teacher. The office
will interrupt the classroom only in
an emergency.

Absences:
Brown needs to know the status of
your child everyday to ensure their
safety. Please remember to report
an absence by 9:00am. For your
convenience, you can call our 24
hour hotline at 916-771-1710,
option 1. If absences are not
verified, they will be considered
unexcused.

Label, Label, Label:

Please label your child's lunch bag
and clothing. There have been
several issues with kids having the
same lunch bag and students
getting upset thinking someone
had taken their lunch. Clothing
that is labeled is less likely to
disappear and will be returned.

Medication at School:

If your child needs to take
medication during the school day,
by law you MUST have a Parent/
Physician Release for Medication in
School form filled out and signed
by BOTH you and the physician.

This applies to over-the-counter
(e.g., Tylenol, Motrin, etc.), as well
as prescription medications.




